COMMUNICATION - C2

ITEM 6

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
April 7, 2021

From: Robert Okamoto_>

Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 3:13 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Citizen concerned with planned development at 9291Jane Strreet

Re 9291 Jane Street - 7.20.044.0P.20.017-Eastwood Holdings Corp. (Bellaria 2, Solmar) Committee
of the Whole Public Hearing on April 7 at 7pm. | am concerned that the planned development
containing two 36 storey towers, 5 podiums, and 760 units, is out of scale with the adjacent
buildings of 18 stories on one side, 4 stories on other. And will create traffic congestion. Thank you.
Bob Okamoto, citizen of Vaughan.





